WORLD HEALTH ORGANIZATION

12th Floor, Building of the Ministry of Health & Medical Education Eyvanak Blvd, Phase 5, Shahrak-e-Qods, Tehran – 14676 64961 Islamic Republic of Iran

P.O.Box: Telephone: Fax:

E-mail:

(+9821) 88363979, 88363980, 88363718

(+9821) 88364100 emacoirawn@who.int



سازمسان جهسسانسي بهسداشست

دفتر نمایندگی در ایران: تهران ۱٬۵۶۲۶۶۴۹۶۱ شهرک قدس (غرب)، فاز پنج. پلــوار ایــوانــک، ســافتــمان وزارت بهــداشت، درمـــان و آمـــــوزش پــزشکی

18990-1090

ALYTYTAA . APTTYAA . PYPTTAA (17AP+)

· • 1397AA (17AP+)

صندوق پستی: تلفن: فکس: پست ا*لکتر*ونیک:

emacoirawr@who.int

Ref. WR/IRN/03/91 File: HSD/Medicine

29 March 2021

Falsified COVID-19 Vaccine BNT162b2

Dear Dr Asadi Lari,

Please note that WHO Medical Product Alert announced falsified COVID-19 Vaccine identified as "BNT162b2" detected in Mexico and reported to WHO in February 2021 and recently confirmed as falsified. The following link contains detailed information on the falsified product (https://www.who.int/news/item/26-03-2021-medical-product-alert-n-2-2021-falsified-covid-19-vaccine-bnt162b2)

In this regard, we would very much appreciate your kind coordination to share the report with FDA in order to take necessarily actions.

Thank you.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr Christoph Hamelmann WHO Representative I.R. Iran

Dr Mohsen Asadi Lari Director General for International Affairs MOHME, I.R. Iran

CC:

Dr Hamidreza Inanloo

Director General, International Relations Department

Food and Drug Administration